
 

Merry Christmas  

    To all our Families 
Niina Marni,   
  
Happy Holidays to you all. Term 4 comes to a close, with 2023 flying by. The year has been an eventful one and so lovely 
to have the school open and accessible to all. We had some fabulous excursions, and incursions, participated in events 
for both Sports and Performing Arts with great results, and are celebrating babies, returns and retirements.   
  
Class placements and reports have come out to you. The ‘Moving on up’ day on Tuesday was a great success, with students 
spending almost an hour in their new class. There were a lot of excited faces, and a lot of chat.   
  
Tonight, is the Graduation for our Year 6 students who are heading off to High School. It promises to be a lovely occasion, 
with the hall being dressed up beautifully, dances almost perfected and speeches being practised. It starts at 5:30pm for 
those parents and families of children graduating.   
  
There will be a small final assembly at 12:30pm on Friday for all children. It will be a chance to say goodbye to staff and 
children who are leaving. From here, children will return to class for the remainder of the day. Remember school finishes 
at 2:10pm.   
  
Have a lovely holiday. Enjoy the time with your children, celebrate and make a wonderful memory or two. We look 
forward to seeing you back at school on Monday, 29 January 2024.  
 

Dates for Term 1 2024 
23/1 – 24/1/2024 

(Zero Week) 
Finance office open for Uniform purchases etc 

11:00am – 1:00pm  
29/01/2024 

School commences on Monday for Term 1 
14/2/2024 

Community Night 

Governing Council AGM - Library 

(More information to follow) 

19/2/2023 

Governing Council Meeting - Staffroom 

    


